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Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
1)   The number of patients waiting for a follow up appointment in your trust that were not captured 

in the official Referral to Treatment monthly statistics in the following months: May 2019, May 

2022 and May 2023. 

2) Please break this information down by: 

a. Treatment function. 

b. Month and year patients were placed on a follow up appointment list. 

c. Month and year of due date for patients to be seen. If due dates are not in place, please state this by 

volume. 

 

Unfortunately, we are unable to answer these questions as the information was not captured at 
the time. 

Services use multiple reports to manage patients that are not part of Referral to Treatment, 
however the Trust is working towards having a single PTL (patient tracking list), but work in 
currently ongoing. 
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